
 

Mayors’ Council of Pinellas County 

 
 
February 4, 2021 
 
Mr. Greg Woodrum, MBA 
Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration 
Via Email gwoodrum@co.pinellas.fl.us 
 
Dear Mr. Woodrum: 
 
In meeting February 3, 2021, the Mayors’ Council of Pinellas Council 
(MCPC) voted unanimously to recommend Mayor Sandra Bradbury, 
Pinellas Park, to represent the MCPC on the Pinellas County EMS and 
Fire Administration board filling the unexpired term of Mayor Wanda 
Dudley as Mayor Dudley terms out of her elected mayor position in 
March. 
 
Mayor Bradbury will forward biographical information to you directly. 
Please let us know if you need additional information for us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Wanda Dudley 
President, MCPC 
Mayor, Kenneth City  
 
:lb 
 
c: Mayor Sandra Bradbury, Pinellas Park 
 

2020-2021 
Executive Committee 

 
Mayor Wanda Dudley 

President 
6500 54th Ave. N. 

Kenneth City, FL 33709 
(727) 498-8948 

 
Mayor Arthur Penny 

Vice President/Treasurer 
7047 Sunset Dr. S. 

South Pasadena, FL 33707 
(727) 347-4171 

 
Mayor Eric Seidel 

Secretary 
326 W. Marion Ave. 

Punta Gorda, FL 33950 
(813) 270-7820 
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